
Town Board Meeting  
December 10, 2018 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf and Bob Eisenman were present. 

Supervisor Bill Jelinek was absent. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$107,954.19 Equipment Fund - 
$187,507.22; General Savings Account - $5,545.37; Checking Account - $180,066.48; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; Re-
Evaluation - $45,000.00 and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,405.79.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly Meeting on November 12, 2018 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion 
passed 3-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5400 through #5455 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 B. Operators license for Jennisa Strand & Marybeth Williams Hilgendorf/Koth motion to approve. Motion passed 
 3-0 
 
The request to open Cottage Road, North and South Klade Road to snowmobile traffic was dropped as the club did not 
get approval from the DOT. 
 
Ben Brown was informed he would need to contact Lincoln County Register of Deeds and then seek help from an attorney 
to vacate lots/streets off of Hwy Y. 
 
Employee wage compensation for 2019 was reviewed Koth/Hilgendorf motion to approve attached wage changes. Motion 
passed 3-0 
 
Plan Commission: 
 A. Approve Petition for Modification of a Minor Land Division (2 parcel split) by Lester Schmidt/Joseph 
 Ringwelski of parcel #004-3506-291-9996 Tannery Road and County Road CC, Tomahawk. Koth/Hilgendorf 
 motion to approve the request. Motion passed 3-0 
 B. Approve Review of Minor Land Division Request (2parcel split) by Lester Schmidt/Florian and Barb Ringwelski 
 of parcel #004-3506-291-9996 Tannery Road and County Road CC, Tomahawk. Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to 
 approve the request. Motion passed 3-0 
 C. Mike Voelkers was appointed to the Plan Commission to fill the vacancy left by Hal Schrage. 
 The next Plan Commission meeting is scheduled for December 17, 2018 at 6:30pm 
 
Parks Report:  
 A. M-J Roofing has started putting the new roof on the school at Kahle Park. 
 B. Supervisor Eisenman will be purchasing wood to replace the benches at both Theisen Park and the Beach 
 
Waste/Recycling: It was decided the animal carcass policy will remain worded as is. 
 
Road Report: Cutting on Kings Road was started on December 6, 2018 and seems to be moving along. American Asphalt 
was up measuring roads for blacktopping as proposals will be going out in March. Byron and Nick met with WPS and they 
now have a contact person they will be able to work with. Four new back tires have been put on the tandem truck. The 
loader was taken in and gone through for some much needed repairs/maintenance coming in at a cost of $6,690.82. 
Discussion was had on the need to look into replacing the five yard truck. Nibler Road will be sanded to protect that 
intersection as you come out onto Muskellunge Lake Road. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:40PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


